
 

May 2020 

To the Membership of the Association of Anglican Musicians: 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Association has canceled the 2020 Richmond Conference. 
The annual meeting will now be held at 118 N. Washington St., Alexandria, VA 22314 on 
Wednesday, June 24, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. (EDT) and members are invited to watch via video 
conference. One of our items of business will be the election of three new members to the Board 
of Directors. Terms of office for the elected members of the Board are staggered as laid out in the 
by-laws, ensuring a regular pace of turnover, while enhancing continuance of leadership. There 
being no additional nominations from the membership at large, the Board, in accordance with the 
by-laws, accepted the recommendations of the nominating committee as follows:   

For Vice President:  George Emblom 
    Sonya Subbaya Sutton 

For Treasurer-Elect:  Joseph M. Galema 
    Elizabeth Smith 

For Director-at-Large:  Stephan Griffin 
    Jared Johnson 

The persons elected to the offices of Vice President and Treasurer-Elect will each serve a one-
year term before becoming President and Treasurer, respectively, and the Director-at-Large will 
serve a two-year term. 

In addition, the membership will vote on a bid made by the current Richmond Conference 
Committee for the Association’s annual conference to be held in Richmond in June of 2022.  

We ask that all members vote by proxy, either electronically or by mail. You will find the notice 
of annual meeting and proxy enclosed. Please cast your vote soon. Note that only votes of 
members who are current on their annual dues (“members of record”) will be eligible to vote. 

Marty Wheeler Burnett, D.Min. 
President 
Association of Anglican Musicians  


